
 

 

  PHILIP A. BONOMO 
  202.416.6773 
  PBONOMO@LERMANSENTER.COM 

March 26, 2015 

SUBMITTED VIA IBFS 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: DG Consents Sub, Inc. Modification Application, as amended 
File Nos. SES-MOD-20140717-00604 and SES-AMD-20140725-00620; 

 DG Consents Sub, Inc. Modification Application 
File No. SAT-MOD-20141202-00124 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

DG Consents Sub, Inc. (“DG Consents”) hereby advises the Commission that the 
IKONOS space station, licensed to DG Consents under Call Sign S2144, has ceased operations 
and that its service life has ended.  In light of this development, DG Consents has withdrawn its 
pending modification application requesting a three-year extension of the IKONOS license.  See 
File No. SAT-MOD-20141202-00124; Public Notice, Report No. SAT-01072, DA No. 15-358 
(rel. March 20, 2015).   

By this letter and pursuant to Section 1.65 of the FCC’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.65, DG 
Consents also updates its pending modification application seeking, among other things, to add 
the IKONOS space station as a Point of Communication authorized under the Rock Springs, 
Wyoming earth station license issued to DG Consents under Call Sign E120040.  See File 
No. SES-MOD-20140717-00604, as amended by File No. SES-AMD-20140725-00620.  DG 
Consents hereby updates that pending modification application to withdraw IKONOS as a 
requested Point of Communication. 

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned 
counsel. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

         
       Philip A. Bonomo 

  Counsel to DG Consents Sub, Inc. 

cc: Stephen Duall (FCC) 
 Paul Blais (FCC) 


